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To: Parent/Carers - Year 11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 - Prom 2025 
 
I am very pleased to inform you that the Year 11 Prom will be taking place on Thursday 3 July 2025 from 
6:00 pm to 11:00 pm at Wensum Valley Hotel, Golf and Country Club.  
 
This year form groups nominated students to be part of our Prom Committee, who have represented the 
year group in decisions from theme, decorations and food. This year the theme is ‘Casino’ and the dress 
code is formal attire with no casual wear (jeans/joggers/hoodies). 
 
Tickets are £30.00 per student and are non-refundable. The ticket price covers a welcome drink upon 
arrival to Prom, evening food in the form of a buffet and sweet table, all entertainment and decorations for 
the evening, plus a keepsake. Tickets will be available to purchase via WisePay and must be purchased by 
Friday 13 June 2025.  
 
The venue has the capacity to hold all Year 11 students and is a celebration for all. However, as with 
previous years, we do reserve the right to refuse (or refund) tickets to students who fall into the following 
categories: 
 
• Poor overall behaviour  
 
• Poor overall attendance (not including pre-existing medical or genuine mental health reasons that we 

are already aware of) 
 
If on the evening, there are any incidents or students misbehave we will call a parent/carer to collect.  
 
We are very much looking forward to sharing this evening with the Year 11’s as they begin a new chapter in 
their lives and move onto Post-16. They have worked extremely hard over the past few months in the build-
up to this event and deserve to have a memorable evening with their friends and teachers before they 
leave.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Miss D Birkin 
Head of Year 11 


